
"My name is Jumera Chowdhury- Careworker and I have been working at dhek bhal ltd for 

the past 6 years. The senior members of dhek bhal treat staff very well and I am happy with 

the assistance we receive. The facilities provided are more than adequate, office 

management is very organized and efficient and I have received three pay rises since joining 

the company. I want to thank Zehra Haq the director, for her continued dedication." 


